
 
 
 
 

CITY OF DENTON CITY COUNCIL MINUTES 
February 15, 2018 

 
The Denton City Council and City staff hosted a State of the City on Thursday, February 15, 2018 
at 6:00 p.m. in the Embassy Suites by Hilton Denton Convention Center, 3100 Town Center Trail, 
Denton, Texas. 
 
The Denton City Council, City staff, and other community members gathered to share the City’s 
major milestones from the past year and key priorities for the future, as well as offer opportunities 
to get involved in the community. 
 
The following Council Member were present:  Mayor Watts; Council Member Briggs; Council 
Member Gregory; Council Member Duff and Council Member Hudspeth.  Absent were Mayor 
Pro Tem Bagheri and Council Member Ryan. 
 
7:00 p.m. – Mayor Watts gave a formal presentation about Denton growth and development, capital 
improvements, and city-wide accomplishments and goals. 
 
6:00-8:30 p.m. - City staff hosted an engagement fair to provide information about programs and 
happenings in the community. 
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